
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

TRI-VALLEY SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY 

REGIONAL RAIL AUTHORITY

- Valley Link -

Board of Directors Meeting 

Zoom Teleconference  

Webinar  

The TVSJVRRA Board of Directors meeting scheduled for Wednesday, October 14, 2020 
at 2 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, November 11, 2020 at 2 p.m. via Zoom 
teleconference.

Dated and Posted: 10/9/2020
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